St. John the Evangelist Catholic Preschool Peewee's Weekly Newsletter

May 20, 2021

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

Our last day of school is Tuesday, May 25th. We are planning a pizza party for lunch! Your child should not bring a lunch and won't have a hot school lunch on this day.

A reminder for those who volunteered to bring items for our pizza lunch on Tuesday:

Juice boxes/bags – Leilani Cruz

Carrots – Emma Gerke

Ranch Dip - Emma Ordonez

Green Grapes – Taisha Altamirano

Chocolate Chip Cookies – Macauley Estepp

Shanklin Park

Our field trip to Shanklin Park was a success. The weather was beautiful. They loved playing in Tommy's Kid Castle. They enjoyed exploring all the different types of playground equipment and enjoying a snack on the picnic tables. Thanks to all the parents that were able to come along and help, you are always appreciated.

Butterflies

We let our butterflies free on the way to the park. The children watched as I sat them in a flowering bush outside of the school doors. A few flew right away to explore their big new world, the children were very excited.

Outdoor Centers

We had outdoor centers today. We set up cones for them to ride around "the race track" with various riding toys, a bubble blowing center, a chalk center and a basketball center.

The weather was beautiful and I want to thank my parents for donating riding toys without you it couldn't be possible.

Susie Warstler – Best way to contact is on the seesaw App or email me.

swarstler@stjohncatholic.com